
104 Maxwell Street, South Turramurra 

OPEN AFTERNOON 
Tuesday 4 March 2025

4:00pm to 6:00pm 

Join us for an Open Afternoon at Turramurra High School, 
where families can immerse themselves in our vibrant 

school community. Meet our dedicated teachers, 
connect with current students, and explore our 

classrooms and facilities. Discover the wide range of 
opportunities available for students in Years 7 to 12. 

Student-led tours will depart from the Multi-Purpose 
Centre (MPC – school hall) starting at 4pm, with tours 
running every 20 minutes. No bookings are necessary.     

We look forward to welcoming you!




